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Corporate Services Department

Office of the Minister for Education & Skills,
Marlboro St.,
Dublin 1.

04" March, 2011

Please quote our Ref. No. on all correspondence: M13/0211

Re: Motion Passed at Meeting of South Dublin County Council

Dear Minister,

The following Motion was passed at the County Council meeting held on 14"
February 2011:

“That this Council rejects the Government proposal in the 4 Year Plan to
introduce a course fee of €200 for students on PLC courses, requests the
Manager to convey this view to the Minister for Education and Skills, and also to
convey to the Minister the view of this Council that the cap on the number of
PLC places should be lifted for September 2011 to allow County Dublin VEC to
increase its intake of PLC students, and the number of PLC courses it provides,
in view of the very high levels of unemployment amongst young adults, between
18 and 25 years old, in the County”.

I should be grateful for your comments at your earliest convenience.

Yours sincerely,

Qw g@\\m

MZry Maguire,
etings Administrator,

Corporate Services Department.
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